
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dec 27th, 2013 
 

 

Subject: End of Life (EoL) Notification 
 

Dear Telit Partner, 
 

Telit would like to announce the EoL for the following product family: 
 
 
 

Product Name P/N 
G30 F9<F9UVWXYZ> 

 
 
 

Telit will follow the schedule reported below during this End-of-Life procedure: 
- Last Time Buy Orders for EoL P/N will be accepted until June 30th, 2014. 
- Last Time Delivery is scheduled for December 31st, 2014. 
- Telit will continue to provide technical support on EoL P/Ns until June 30th, 2015 
- Telit can no longer release additional maintenance software for the affected EoL P/Ns 

 
These orders are firm, therefore cannot be cancelled or re-scheduled. 

 
Your Telit Regional Sales Director/Account Manager will contact you regarding alternative products within the Telit M2M 
cellular portfolio that will minimize the impact of this G30 EoL. 

 
For any additional question, please contact your regional Telit Application Engineering Team at  TS-EMEA@telit.com,  TS- 
APAC@telit.com, TS-NORTHAMERICA@telit.com, TS-LATINAMERICA@telit.com. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Marco Contento 
Head of Product Management 
Telit Communications S.p.A. 
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